
  

 

**Update**  03/27/2020  Due to the continued risks associated with providing services at our sites and in our 

communities, Easterseals Adult Day Services sites and offices will continue to remain closed through April 10th, 2020. 

Easterseals is committed to continuing to provide support to the people in our services during this unprecedented crisis. 

With this a priority, we will be providing varying levels of “remote” programming based on an individual’s needs, desires, 

and available technology. Look to hear more in the coming days from your local program management about this 

innovative and essential initiative to keep people engaged and supported.  Please do not hesitate to contact the 

Program Director for your services if you have any questions or concerns. 


